Project 4

Unit 3 Name:

1 D Listen to a conversation between Emma and Jane. Correct the mistake in the sentences.

Emma wasn't at school yesterday. Emma wasn't at school this morning.

- 1 Emma has been to hospital.
- 2 Emma has a sore elbow.
- 3 Emma hurt herself playing tennis.
- 4 Jane gave Emma a new phone for her birthday.
- 5 Emma rarely texts people.
- 6 Emma has to put cream on her hand.
- 7 Emma is going to stop texting.
- 2 Read a blog extract about hospital food. Answer the questions.

Every day, doctors in British hospitals treat people who are ill or injured. They do everything they can to make people healthy again. However, there is a problem: the medical care in British hospitals is excellent, but the food isn't! Patients often eat meals that are not healthy at all. This is especially true in children's hospitals. I know this because my daughter Maggie stayed in hospital for three weeks last month. I was amazed when I saw her meals. She had chips, burgers, pizzas and ice cream. How healthy is that? Doctors always tell us we should eat a balanced diet, but Maggie didn't have any fresh vegetables in her first week in hospital. I am not the only person who is worried about hospital food. One of Britain's top chefs has the same opinion. That chef is Heston Blumenthal, who has some excellent restaurants. He uses scientific methods to produce amazing and imaginative meals. In 2011 he decided to try to persuade the chefs in hospital kitchens to change their menus. The chefs say that their job is to encourage sick children to eat. They think it is better for children to eat unhealthy food than to eat nothing. Heston thinks it is possible to make healthy food that children like, so he started a project to try a new menu. Luckily for Maggie, the project was in her hospital! In her second week there, she ate Heston's food and she says it was wonderful! He used fruit and vegetables in unusual ways. There was ice cream which he made from sweet vegetables and lollipops from fruit. The food looked and tasted delicious, so the children wanted to eat it. There is a TV programme about this project, so watch it if you can. It is very interesting!

What is not very good in British hospitals? <u>The food isn't very good in British hospitals.</u>

- 1 Which hospitals in particular is the blog about?
- 2 Who is Maggie?

14

- 3 How long did Maggie stay in hospital?
- 4 What sort of food did Maggie eat at first?
- 5 Who is Heston Blumenthal?
- 6 What is he trying to change?
- 7 What is his hospital food like?

	14
--	----

Mark: ___/70

Project 4

- 3 Combine the sentences. Use who or which. Where's the photo? I left it on your desk. Where's the photo which I left on your desk?
 - 1 A vegetarian is a person. He or she doesn't eat meat.
 - **2** Those are the girls. They have just started at my school.
 - **3** A hot dog is junk food. It is full of fat.
 - 4 This is my friend. She lives in Cardiff.
 - 5 Here is the £20. You lent it to me last week.
 - 6 Here is the magazine. You wanted to borrow it.
 - 7 Adam is the boy. I used to go out with him.

4 Choose the correct alternatives.

Billy doesn't like classical music. He **should** / **shouldn't** / <u>might not</u> go to the concert with you.

- 1 You **should** / **shouldn't** / **might not** eat junk food all the time. It is bad for you.
- 2 It should / shouldn't / might rain later. Who knows?
- 3 She should / shouldn't / might not use sunscreen because she has fair skin.
- 4 Don't leave your wallet there. Someone shouldn't / might / might not steal it.
- 5 We should / shouldn't / might not have enough money for a taxi. Let's go by bus.
- 6 You should / shouldn't / might eat more fresh fruit. It is full of vitamins.
- 7 They shouldn't / might / might not ride their bikes on the pavement. It is dangerous.

7
 '

7

5 Put the words in the correct order to make sentences.

who / has met / Robert Pattinson / I / someone / know <u>I know someone who has met Robert</u> <u>Pattinson.</u>

- 1 dangerous things / stunt doubles / people / do / are / who
- 2 she / an Oscar / won / the director / who / last year / is / ?
- 4 you / that / tight / wear / shouldn't / shoes / too / are
- 5 exercise / do / people / fitter / are / who
- 6 are / dolphins / in / which / the sea / animals / live
- 7 is / the / a / red shirt / Sam / wearing / boy / who / is

6 Choose the odd one out.

thigh stomach calf shin

- 1 thumb chin cheek nose
- 2 stomach chest back hair
- 3 toe bottom finger thumb
- 4 lips foot teeth tongue
- 5 finger thumb palm neck
- 6 knee elbow palm ankle
- 7 eyebrows chest neck throat

7

Project 4

7 Complete the text. Choose from these words.

bandage bleeding broken cast sling sprained tablets X-ray

Tom had an accident and he went to hospital. His arm was very painful, so the doctor did

- a(n) X-ray to find out if it was
- (1) _____ _____. Luckily, his elbow was only (2) _____
- so the doctor didn't have to put a(n)
- (3) ______ on it, but Tom
- has to wear a(n) (4) _____
- for a week. The doctor gave him some
- (5) ______ for the pain. Tom
- also cut his hand in the accident and it was
- (6) _____ _____ badly. The doctor
- put a (7) _____ on it.

	7
--	---

8 Match sentences 1–7 with responses A–H.

- I love chocolate.
- 1 I'll go shopping on Saturday.
- 2 I didn't go to drama club last night.
- **3** I was a bit late this morning.
- 4 Olivia's a good chess player.
- 5 I've never been to Rome.
- 6 I can't speak Spanish.
- 7 I don't eat much junk food.

- A So will I.
- **B** Oh, I have.
- C Neither can I.
- **D** So is her brother.
- E Oh, I do.
- F Neither did I.
- G So do I.
- H So was I.

7
